
Home of Hope participated in the 

Rogers County Special Olympics 

ǘǊŀŎƪ ƳŜŜǘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƴƻǘ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ 

ǳǇ ƻƴ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀǘ IƻƳŜ 

ƻŦ IƻǇŜΣ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƳƛǎǎƛƴƎ ƻǳǘΗ 

 

 

           Ralph Richardson, Ph.D. 

           Chief Executive Officer 

A lot can happen in 

one week at Home 

of Hope.  In the last 

week alone Home of 

IƻǇŜΩǎ wƻƎŜǊǎ 

County Training 

Center was on Fox Channel 23 news 

after a wonderful visit and interview 

by news anchor Clay Loney, the Mi-

ami Chamber of Commerce held a 

ribbon cutting in honor of Debbie 

Moses, our new Administrator of 

IƻƳŜ ƻŦ IƻǇŜΩǎ ƘƻƳŜǎ ƛƴ aƛŀƳƛΣ 

Claremore Mayor Bill Flanagan 

declared May 1st to be Rogers 

County Training Center Day at the 

/ŜƴǘŜǊΩǎ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ƎƻƭŦ ǘƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘΣ 

and 83 men and women from 

Annual Recognition Banquet and Charity Auction 
Saturday, June 6, 2015, 6 p.m. @ Cherokee Yacht Club  

Home of Hope is still accepting requests for tickets to this exciting annual 
event.  Individual tickets are available for $50.00.  Sponsorships are still 
available for $5,000, $3,000, $2,000, or $1,000 tables.  Donations accepted if 
you canôt attend.  This event raises needed funds to continue the mission of 
Home of Hope.  Contact Kendra.montana@homeofhope.com or call (918) 
256-7825, ext. 135.  We hope to see you there! 
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òBecause everyone deserves a home, a sense of belonging, and a sense of purpose in their lives.ó 

Making a difference in 

the lives of men and 

women with  

developmental      

disabilities since 1968 



Financial corner:   How will Oklahomaôs budget crunch affect Home of Hope? 
 

¢ƘŜ ǎƛƳǇƭŜ ŀƴǎǿŜǊ ǊƛƎƘǘ ƴƻǿ ƛǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƪƴƻǿΦ  hǳǊ /hh 5Ŝƴŀ tƛǘǘǎ ŀƴŘ L ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 

State Capitol numerous times over the past months visiting face-to-face with Senators and Representa-

ǘƛǾŜǎΦ  ²ŜΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿŜƭƭ-ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘΦ  ²ŜΩǾŜ ǘƻƭŘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ƻŦ Ƙƻǿ IƻƳŜ ƻŦ IƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ 

other similar programs have only received one rate increase from the state in nine years, and how the cost of 

living has dramatically exceeded that one increase.  They are well aware that rate increases are needed, and 

that a cut would be devastating, but they do have a budget to balance and we have no idea what will hap-

pen.  What we do know is that an increase is unlikely, not only this year but in the near future.  Your gifts 

of support are part of what keep this effort strong.  You do more than supplement state and federal funds.  

You fill in the wide gap between what is funded and what is needed.  Thank you for making a difference! 

Have you remembered Home of Hope in your will? 

P.O. Box 903 
960 W. Hope Road 
Vinita, OK 74301 
918-256-7825 

Promoting Choices, Independence,  
and a Meaningful Way of Life 

Last chance:  tickets are still available to hear Steve Largent speak at the Rogers County Training 
/ŜƴǘŜǊΩǎ олǘƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ .ŀƴǉǳŜǘ at 6:00 PM on Thursday, May 14th.  Contact Jodi Manning at 
(918) 256-7825, ext. 135 or email Jodi@homeofhope.com for more information. 

 

Pictured above, the Miami Chamber of Commerce came out in full force to welcome Debbie Moses and to learn more 
ŀōƻǳǘ IƻƳŜ ƻŦ IƻǇŜΩǎ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎ ƛƴ aƛŀƳƛΦ  Mayor Bill Flanagan and his wife Lou are pictured with Beth Ann and Jeff   
Jensen at the RCTC  Annual Golf Tournament. 

 


